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Dear Equestrians:

The California Professional Horsemen’s Association Foundation is a benevolent
organization that works on behalf of the California Professional (trainers, grooms,
riders, and instructors). The Foundation is dedicated to aiding professionals in times
of need, providing higher education opportunities through scholarships and grants,
educating good principles of horsemanship and fostering amateur equestrian sports
and sportsmanship.

Name:

Address:

City, State, Zip: Address:

Phone:

Amount Donated:

Please check appropriate donation:

Please donate to the Dr. Nicholas Karazissis Scholarship Fund (made possible by the
Heidegger Family)

Please donate to the emergency aid fund.
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